EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA

KE-24-0047

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Saint Kitts and Nevis and has the honor to
inform that the Government of the Republic of Korea wishes to request the
recommendation of Kittitian candidates to carry out their studies master’s,
doctoral or research program at Korean university institutions, through its
“Korean Government Scholarship Program for Graduate Students 2024”.

In this regard, the Embassy is sending attached herewith, all the
necessary information, as well as the forms to be duly completed and
returned to the Embassy with the other required documents before
Wednesday, March 06, 2024.

The Embassy would appreciate if the Government of Saint Kitts and
Nevis disseminates the abovementioned information to the relevant
institutions so that qualified persons from Saint Kitts and Nevis can apply
on time for this scholarship program.

Any inquiry on the subject in question, please contact:

» Embassy of Republic of Korea
o Diplomat in charge: Ilsuk Son, First Secretary in charge of
Public Diplomacy and Consul
o Contact person: Seongbi Han, Cultural Assistant
o Phone : +1-809-482-6505 ext.3052
o E-mail: sbhanl9@mofa.go.kr

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea avails itself of the opportunity
to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Saint Kitts and Nevis the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Enclosure: as stated

February 12, 2024
Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic

Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Saint Kitts and Nevis




